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May 18, 2018 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & 
Light 

 Docket UE-001734 

TO ALL PARTIES:   

On November 27, 2002, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered its Final Order in the above-referenced docket, which rejected Pacific Power & Light 
Company’s (Pacific Power or Company) original proposed tariff revision and approved its 
modified tariff proposal (Final Order). The Final Order required Pacific Power to make annual 
compliance filings reporting the number of times Rules 4 and 6 of its Permanent Disconnection 
and Removal Tariff were used, and, for each transaction: the date, customer type, nature of the 
request, estimated removal cost and salvage, actual removal cost and salvage, description of the 
facilities removed, and the accounts used to book the transaction.  

On February 21, 2018, the Company made its annual Compliance Filing for 2017. 

On May 9, 2018, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing the Commission 
that Staff believes the Company’s filing complies fully with the Commission’s Final Order. 

The Commission accepts the Compliance Filing as compliant with the terms of the Final Order in 
this docket. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 
Executive Director and Secretary 


